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ITEM TITLE: Department Report – Airport 

 

Fuel Sales Update 

o 100LL – 485 gal 

o Jet A – 17 gal. 

 

 Grounds:   

 

o The Iowa (DOT) made it to the airport to pick up some of the old equipment from the lighting project. 

Some of these materials will go to other airports that need parts.   

 

 Equipment: 

o  Working on snow equipment.  

o  We put in new cat 5 from the terminal building over to the fuel farm. Some of this is temporary just to 

make sure that this will be a success and the other stuff was put in conduit and buried and dug in by 

hand. The hope is this will be a better connection for the phone line and maybe it won’t take as long to 

communicate back and forth to process credit cards.                     

 Miscellaneous:     

 

o The contractor came earlier in the month and replaced the one apron sign that was ordered incorrectly.  

o Bolton & Menk reported that they were able to come and do the seeding around the new lights and 

signs for the lighting project. I have not been able to tell, however, but we will see in the spring if 

anything comes up. 

o Independence light and power came out and assisted me with changing some new bulbs from 

incandescent to (LED) on the apron this will make things so much brighter.  

o The independence light and power communication side have been out a couple of different times to 

help with switching the Internet over to fiber installing a new cabinet and getting everything rearranged 

It looks so much better now. Thank you.    

 


